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Upcoming events: 
 
September: 
 
Wednesday September 10th 
Lions General Meeting 
Byblos Niagara Resort and Spa 
Cocktails 6:30PM Dinner 7PM 
Program: General Organiza-
tional 
 
 
 
Wednesday September 24th 
Lions General Meeting 
Buffalo Launch Club 
Cocktails 6:30PM Dinner 7PM 
Program:  District Governor 
Mike Lawkowski Visit. 
 
BOD Meeting to follow 
 
 

Dear Fellow Lions, 
I am looking forward to serving as your club presi-
dent this coming year.   We had a fantastic day for 
our Special Kids Picnic this year, with over 800 
people attending.  Thank you Lion Annette for co-
ordinating another successful event.  Our White 
Cane Days brought in a record total of $2547.85!  
Thank you Lion Henry and Lion Norm and all Li-
ons that participated! 
Our first meeting is on September 10th at Byblos, 
drinks at 6:30 PM and dinner at 7 PM.  I will strive to keep our meet-
ings efficient, informative and fun.  Our first meeting will be a general 
business meeting to kick off the new year.  Our second meeting on Sep-
tember 24, DG Mike Lawkowski will be with us.  We have asked for 
our DG meeting to be earlier in the season so that many of our mem-
bers that travel in the winter can be present.  Please make every effort 
to come out and meet DG Mike and see his vision for the upcoming 
year. 
The 26th Annual Journey For Sight is just a little over weeks away on 
September 13, 2014. Lion Tom always predicts a nice sunny day so 
consider joining some of us at the Royalton Ravine in Gasport. The 
Journey is benefiting Braille Group of Buffalo, Equi*Star Therapeutic 
Riding Center, Niagara Frontier Radio Reading Service, and the Vision 
Beyond Sight Foundation.  
I am looking forward to serving the Grand Island Community, WNY 
region. and wordwide efforts along side of all of the great members of 
our club.  If you have been away from our meetings, come on back, we 
would love to see you again! 

A thought on Lions Club mission.. 
.Henry and I joined the Lions club in Maine because it is a club geared for community service projects.We looked 
to provide our time and resources to an organization which has little overhead expense and makes a contribution 
directly in the community in which we live. We have been members of the Grand island Lions Club for over 10 
years. There are members who we have never met at any function. The  kids picnic for the last few years has had 
only 18 members participating. White Cane Days has only 13 members participating. We realize that some mem-
bers have health issues, full time jobs etc. However, there is always a  way a member can contribute. Some of our 
most senior members ( over 80) Earl De Glopper and Al Ackerman sit to collect for White Cane Days and regu-
larly attend meetings. Dan Morabito does an outstanding job and also comes to meetings as well as cooking pasta 
and sauce for the spaghetti dinner.  We all know that that tenure in any club or job can bring with it a state of 
malaise. Coming to a meeting and participating in one service project this year can help to renew everyones' spir-
its. Please come and join us. We would love to see you! 
Lions Henry and Annette Lobl 
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August 3rd was Lions Day at the Miracle League Field. Before the games were started Lions and Miracle League staff and players posed 
for photos. Below Rt. Lion President Donna Donna Marlin Lavallee presented a two thousand dollar check to Miracle League Commis-
sioner Jeff Hocutt The funding was obtained through a grant submitted to the Brandel-Murphy Youth Foundation. Below Lt. Lion Tom 
Witkowski  and Lion District Governor Mike Lawkowski hand out 2014 Journey for sight Tee shirts to Miracle League Players.  



Lons, 
Olmsted Center for Sight is hosting their 
bi-monthly Eye Opener Tours to spread 
community awareness about the many 
ways they help their clients reach their 
highest level of independence. For more 
information, or for a program speaker call 
Kelsey Wright at (716) 888-4636. 
The 3rd Annual Dinning in the Dark 
event is less than two months away! This 
year’s gala will be held on September 18, 
from 5:30 – 9:00 pm at the Hyatt Re-
gency. Contact Renee DiFlavio at (716) 
888-4627 or rdiflavio@olmstedcenter.org 
for more details! 
Tickets for the Dining in the Dark event 
are $100 each. Some clubs are buying 2 
and raffling them off to recoup the cost. 
Some clubs use this as a club fund raiser 
and some clubs donate all proceeds to 
the Olmsted Center for Sight. Their cli-
ents benefit either way. 
 IPDG Dan Dunn  
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Our Lions Club members pose while preparing for the 2014 4th of July Parade. From left to right Lion President Donna Lavallee, Anne 
Fahning, Henry Lobl, Tim Lavallee, Shelia Ferrentino, Tom Witkowski and Dave Chervinsky.  During the parade, Our Club collected used 
eyeglasses for recycling to the needy in third world countries. The Lions would like to thank our community for the glasses donated and for 
their support throughout the year.  



White Cane Days total $2527. 
Lion Henry Lobl and Co-chair Norm Hahn, along 
with Lions Anne Fahning, Donna Lavallee, Dave 
Chervinsky, Mike Steinagel, Earl DeGlopper,Tom 
Butler, Annette Lobl, Al Ackerman, Paul Bassette, 
and  Fred Ruocco (Mr. Lion) collected money from a 
very supportive Grand Island community. Tops and 
1st Niagara graciously allowed the club to collect in 
front of their entrances. 

Special Kids Picnic- # 56 
 Lions from Merritton, Arnold Harnett, Bill White, Jeff White, Wayne Kinnear, Glenn Connell, 
Ted Collins and Gasport Lions Nancy and Jim Luckman as well as 18 Lions from our Club total-
ing 106 volunteers helped to make this day for over 800  kids and staff a success. The Buffalo 
Launch Club has hosted this picnic since 1961 when 60 kids were entertained. by the Club. 
Thanks to all our members who participated.. 
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Thanks to Lions Tom Witkowski, Donna Lavallee, 
Kevin Slachciak  and  Annette Boies-Lobl  for 
contributions to this newsletter.  The deadline for  
the October Newsletter is Saturday September 
27th. If you have material for the newsletter, you 
can e-mail it to Lion Dave Chervinsky, the editor/
publisher, at: 
 grandislandliondave@gmail.com.  
Grand Island Lions web site: 

www.gilions.com. 
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Bon Ton Fund Raiser 
November 14 and 15,2014. 
We are looking for 100% member participation  
to purchase 2 books per member. It is only $10. 
for 2 books. The coupons, especially for name 
brands, is very useful.  Books will be sold at all 
meetings. 

Membership Cards. 
I aplogize for not getting these out to you. I will 
have them ready for the September 10 meeting. 
Lion Annette Lobl 

Mary Jo Tucker       
Kevin  Slachciak    
Ross Kaiser      
Brooks Rimes       


